
You're Invited to Our Neighborhood Spring 

Garden Potluck! 

Dear Neighbors, 

Spring is here, and it's time to celebrate new beginnings with delicious food and great company! 

Join us for a fun-filled potluck in our community garden. 

Details: 

• Date: Saturday, April 15, 2023 

• Time: 3:00 PM - 6:00 PM 

• Location: Community Garden (123 Garden Lane) 

What to Bring: 

Please bring a dish to share with everyone. It can be an appetizer, main course, side dish, or 

dessert. Drinks and utensils will be provided. 

RSVP: 

To help us plan, please let us know what dish you'll be bringing by April 10. You can reply to 

this invitation or contact Jane at 555-1234. 

We can't wait to celebrate the arrival of spring with all of you! 

Warm regards, 

The Johnson Family 


